
 

                     Dear Friends of Hibiscus, 

It is well known that children who have healthy childhood experiences and establish secure 

relationships in a positive family environment will reap the most benefits throughout life. 

Unfortunately, for those children who experience maltreatment in childhood, the opposite 

is true, resulting in lifelong consequences. Every child deserves a loving and nurturing 

environment where fear does not exist. This vision was brought to life in 1985 by LaVaughn 

Tilton, who believed that all children should grow up in a safe and loving home, free from 

abuse and neglect, after she heard the devastating news that a senseless and tragic death 

occurred of a child at the hands of his own father. On October 24, 1989, the first child 

walked through the doors of the Hibiscus Shelter in Jensen Beach with the underlying 

mission to maintain a safe shelter for children who are abused, abandoned, and neglected 

by providing prevention, early intervention, and advocacy in quality residential, assessment, 

and recovery programs. 

The Hibiscus Center often receives children at all hours of the day and night. These children 

enter the shelter hungry and scared, with little more than the clothes on their backs. The 

stress endured from being removed from their home is traumatic. They walk through the 

doors of Hibiscus and into the staff’s hearts, and the healing begins. It is because of your 

unwavering support of the Hibiscus Children’s Center that we have been able to provide for 

3,500 children who have suffered abuse.  We want to take a moment to express our sincere 

gratitude from the bottom of our hearts for your generosity. It has been truly amazing in 

giving these children a chance to overcome the trauma they have experienced and find 

hope for a brighter future. It is because of donors like you and the outpouring of community 

support that we have been able to provide these life-changing services to children.   

It is with honor we invite you to our upcoming fundraising event that is sure to be a 

showstopper: “An Evening in Paris” Casino Night, on Friday, November 15, at the one-of-a-

kind Hutchinson Shores Spa & Resort. We hope you will consider sponsoring this event, 

which will enable up to 36 children in the Tilton Family Children’s Shelter to benefit from our 

comprehensive services that will go towards their education, mental health assessments, 

professional counseling, and innovative therapeutic services. Your sponsorship will help 

guide these children towards a healthy and successful path in society to ensure they do not 

become a statistic of the tragic outcomes too often associated with their struggles. We are 

so humbly thankful for your generosity to help us create a safer tomorrow for these 

remarkable and deserving children.   

For further details on how to become an Event Sponsor, please do not hesitate to contact 

Director of Events Lori Swift at (772) 634-1312 or lswift@hcc4kids.org.   

   Warm Regards, 

  Kelley & Kate 

  Kelley Decowski  &   Kate Mikkelson   

  Co-Chairs Co-Chairs of An Evening in Paris 
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An Evening in Paris

Friday, November 15, 2024

Hutchinson Shores Spa & resort

All our sponsors will be featured on the A 
Night in Paris invitation, sponsor board at

the event, in the pre and post-publicity,  and 

recognized on our website, where we will 

post a link to your own website or 

organization. 

 Merci Beaucoup -  $10,000

 Premier table seating for eight (8) 

Bon Chance - $5,000

 Premier table seating for six (6) 

La Vie En Rose -  $2,500

 Premium table seating for four (4) 

Can Can -  $1,250

 Seating for two (2) 
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An Evening  in paris
2024   Sponsorship Commitment Form

We are pleased to support Hibiscus Children’s Center Martin County Guild 

fundraising efforts at the following sponsorship level: 

◊ Merci Beaucoup - $10,000

◊ Bon Chance - $5,000

◊ La Vie En Rose - $2,500

◊ Can Can  - $1,250

◊ I cannot attend, but please accept my donation of $

Payment Information 

◊ Payment of $_ is enclosed 

◊ I will make my payment online at Hibiscuschildrenscenter.org

◊ Bill me later (all payments are due by 11/1/2024)

◊ Payment will come via stock/Foundation/Corporation/DAF

Sponsor Information 

Sponsor Name: _ 

(how it should be listed in materials— ◊I wish to remain anonymous) 

Contact Name: _ 

Address:_ 

Telephone: Cell: _ 

Email:_ 

Please send your Logo in jpeg format in color 

to lswift@hcc4kids.org 

Commitment for inclusion in the invitations is September 1st, 2024

Thank You! 
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